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From: Deb B/Gary N
To: TSP comments
Subject: Marine Conservation Areas
Date: Wednesday, March 31, 2021 10:54:24 AM


I am writing to support designation of Blacklock Point and Crook Point-Mack Reef as “marine
conservation areas” in Oregon’s Rocky Habitat Management Strategy. These two areas have
outstanding values for marine life that warrant a high level of protection to assure they will be
conserved into the future.  We moved to the Oregon Coast 12 years ago, and Blacklock
quickly became one of our favorite destinations.  We don't get to Crook Point as often, but it
also is a very special place, and both areas deserve to be designated as marine conservation
areas.  


Please protect them!


Thank you, 
Deborah Buitron
Gary Nuechterlein
Emily Nuechterlein


Port Orford, OR
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